
 

English: 

In Year 1 we would like the 
children to continue to use 
capital letters, finger spaces 
and full stops correctly. They 
will also learn how to join 
sentences with ‘and’ or 
‘because’.  
 
We will be looking at 
different books and texts to 
help us with our writing such 
as: ‘Knuffle Bunny’, ‘Five 
minutes’ peace’, ‘Oi Frog’, 
‘Oi Dog’, ‘My name is’ and 
‘The Usbourne Big book of 
machines’. We will create 
our own stories where we 
can apply all of our 
knowledge to longer pieces 
of writing. We will be 
looking at information texts 
about significant figures. 
 

 

Science: 
 
 

 
We will be Identifying and 
naming a variety of objects 
and materials. The children 
will also look at what plants 
need to survive. We will plant 
our own seed and observe how 
it grows. We will also look at 
Seasonal changes in Autumn 
and Winter.  
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History/Geography 
In History we will be learning about War & 
Remembrance, whilst looking at The life of 
Walter Tull. 
 
In Geography we will be looking at the 
Geography of our School 
Children learn about the world, starting with 
their immediate environment. 
 

Religious Education: 

 

In RE this term we 
will begin by 
learning about 
Creation. Then we 
will look at 
Families and 
Celebrations.  
 
As we move closer 
to the end of term 
we will focus on 
Prayer.  
 

In Maths this term we will 
be learning to count 
forwards, backwards and 
write numbers to 20.  
 
We will also be looking at:  
 
Number- addition and 
subtraction within 20.  
 
Place value- understanding 
number to 50. Counting in 
multiples of 2, 5 and 10.  
 
Measurement– length and 
height.  
 
Also the children need to 
continue to write and form 
numbers correctly by 
ensuring they are the right 

way round. 

We will be continuing to further 
develop our computer skills this 
term and we will be timetabled to 
use our computer suite once each 
week as well as having 
opportunities in class to use our 
interactive white board and class 

computer. 

PE times for Year One will be 
on a Monday and a Tuesday. 
The children will be expected 
to have their full PE kit in 
school every day as there may 
be times when we change our 
P.E days. For this term we will 
be learning about fitness and 
ball skills 
 

In Art we will be looking at 
landscapes using different 
media. 

 


